
2nd April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope that you are keeping safe and staying well.

With our school’s closure ongoing at this time, we are using our school website as the main 

information hub for parents for information about the school closure, additional information and 

ideas for home learning and exercise.

Please remember to check our school website regularly and where you can find up to date and 

reliable information at www.haymerle.southwark.sch.uk

You should find answers to your questions about recent developments such as School Meal 

Vouchers which are provided for pupils who are eligible for free school meals or links to sites where 

information can be accessed. Please read the additional letter on our site from our School Business 

Manager for guidance about school meal vouchers.

We are all working hard to keep up with the changing situation and follow up to date guidance. We 

welcome your help and suggestions e.g. for fun activities, exercise, music etc. 

Please check our Pinterest where we have Easter fun ideas for the children to try. 

To ensure that your child is supported to use all online activities safely, access our school website 

guidance about online safety and safeguarding. 

We will keep in touch with you through our website and will keep in touch by telephone or email 

over the coming weeks.

Please take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Liz Nolan

Head teacher

Haymerle School

http://www.haymerle.southwark.sch.uk/

